
I am very sorry to inform you that I will not be able to continue as a member of the Trees and Forest 
Advisory Committee for the City of London.  Due to scheduling conflicts at work, I have already missed 2 
of 3 meetings, and given the time of the next meeting, I will be out of town again. 
 
It is not fair to the committee for me to continue as a member if I will be unable to participate fully.  I 
was recently given more responsibility at work and thought that I could juggle both, but I was wrong. 
 
Please accept my resignation from the committee, and I sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause. 
 
Craig Neilans 
Field Account Manager - Alternate Channels 
 
 


